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Just arrived back from Vancouver last night so I am making this week’s bulb log a photo essay on my impressions. 
 

  



  
 
 

 
 

   
 
 
 

  
 

It is a wonderful city full of colour and plants every where you look. 



 
 

 
 

  



 

    
 

  
 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 

I enjoyed a short visit to University of British Columbia Botanic Garden which has many very impressive areas and 
a lot of good plans for the future. 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 
 

Images from the Museum of Anthropology 



  
 
 
 

  
 



  
 
 
 

 
 

Anemones of a different sort at the magnificent Aquarium 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Snow geese 

 
Thank you to all those involved in inviting me over to speak in Vancouver, hosting me and making sure that my 
stay was a memorable one – I can recommend a visit to Vancouver. 


